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Many Greenville Tool & Die employees
participated in the 1st Annual Squirrel hunt
on Saturday, January 4th. The event was a
huge success including both a good turnout
and a good time. A friendly competition was
based on 2 person teams with the winners
determined by the cumulative weight of
squirrels. Congratulations 3rd place team
Oscar Meyer (John Meyer & Dave Bean)
pictured right with ten squirrels at 15.13
Ibs., 2nd place team Flight Cancelled
(Tristen Potter & Ben Crawford) with ten
squirrels at 16.1 Ibs., and winner of the
golden squirrel 1st place team El Seior
Squirrel (Dan Pitch & Neal Fisher) pictured
left with ten squirrels at 17.3 lbs.
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We would like to take the opportunity
to wish the following GTD employees
a Happy Birthday on:

Congratulations to Tony Bannen
who received his certification
> from the US Department of Labor
February : on January 13, 2020. After meeting

Matt Caverley ] : % all requirements Tony has earned

Jeremy Hopkins i R his journeyman’s certificate in
Brian Brasington WAL ML Tool & Die Design.

Mike Davis ARLLE 1138 1L L

Bill Harry

Seth Heckman

Mike Smith AL February 26, 2020

Gabe Linder | { 3:30pm

Rick Visch St} Fepruary committee members are:
IV Mumby T Tim Adkinson  Mark Winters
Chase Baker Justin Ross

The following employees are recognized for mldE 5 " Ne;t1[;ri;gzo
donation &% arc ’

their hard work and dedication on: < i
& 3p 12:30pm - 5:45pm

FEBRUARY Forty-one people donated blood in
35 years the January drive. The following
40 years GTD employees have reached
milestones in blood donated:

John Meyer - 1 gallon

. . |Dave Bean - 8 gallons
On February 17, 2005 the employees at Greenville Tool & Die

purchased the company from the trust of our late CEO and
owner, Stan Ash, and his wife, Blanche. Fourteen years later ] ] )
GTD continues to prosper following many of the same Mitch DeVries, Jack Hansing,

traditions passed down from the Ash legacy. ‘é?l';i':{t;fsrg‘es’ James Mankel, &

Thank you, employee owners, for your direct investment into I Thank you all for your regular, kind
the success of this company. hearted, lifesaving contributions.

These employees have recently
become first time donors:
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